

January 13, 2015

Gayle C. Manchin, President of West Virginia Board of Education and Members of the West Virginia Board of Education

Re: Modifications to Next Generation Science Standards

Dear President Manchin and Members of the WV Board of Education:

The West Virginia University Faculty Senate voted unanimously yesterday, January 12, 2015, to request that the West Virginia Board of Education adopt the Next Generation Science Standards relative to Climate Change without any modifications.

Phone: 304-293-2851

Email: FacultySenateOffice@mail.wvu.edu

Thank you for your consideration in this critical matter.

Sincerely,

Jennifer E. Orlikoff, Ph. D.

Chair, West Virginia University Faculty Senate